
2020 Nominations Committee Report 
 
Dear Members,  
 
Canadian Parents for French BC-Yukon Board Directors Nominations Committee 
Carmen Woo and Shawna Larade reviewed the nominations for CPF BC-Yukon Board. 
 
The Committee recommends the following nominations to the CPF BC & Yukon Board:  
 

● Rachel Dalton​ (entering: first year, first term). Rachel joined the board through an 
appointment in the Winter of 2019 on an interim basis. Rachel is a Chartered 
Professional Accountant and is the director of finance for SOS Children’s Village. 
Rachel lives in New Westminster.  

● John Aldag​ (entering: first year, first term). John also joined the board through an 
appointment in the Winter of 2019 on an interim basis. John was elected as a 
Member of Parliament for the riding of Cloverdale – Langley City in 2015. Before 
entering politics John was a CPF volunteer with the Langley Chapter. John lives in 
Langley.  

● Nancy Taylor​ (entering: first year, first term). Nancy returns to CPF with a wealth 
of knowledge and experience in the French second language community. Nancy 
was the Community Liaison Officer with the BC/YK Branch 2003-2007 and acting 
Executive Director in 2008. Nancy lives in Saanich.  

● Kennedy Barbosa ​(entering: first year, first term). A graduate of the French 
immersion program from Nanaimo Senior Secondary Kennedy comes to the 
Branch with strong student participation experience including on the Nanaimo 
Youth Advisory Council and the VIU Student’s Union. Kennedy lives in Nanaimo.  

 
Shawna Larade and Carmen Woo have decided to move on from the CPF BC & YK 
Board as of the 2020 Branch Annual General Meeting.  

 
Please support a motion to “Approve the recommended slate of Branch Board 
nominees.” 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Nominations Committee 
CPF BC & Yukon Board of Directors 


